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Lower Moreland Township 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  Historic Architectural Review Board  
        
FROM: Robert D. Schadegg, Zoning & Building Official 
 
SUBJECT: Historic Board Review Agenda- Monday, September 9, 2018 at 7:00PM 

 
DATE: August 22, 2018 

*Please note, due to the September holiday schedule, the Historic Board will be meeting 
on Tuesday evening, September 4th at 7:00P.M. 
 
18-01 The application of Louis Ranieri, 2535 Huntingdon Pike, Huntingdon Valley, PA 19006 

who seeks the Board’s recommendation on behalf of the new business, “Stitch Central” 
located at 2539 Huntingdon Pike, to the rear of the Valley Court Yard. The business 
proposed to replace two (2) signs. The first being a new 5.65 square feet free standing 
sign panel and the second being a 6 feet wall sign. Both signs shall have a green 
background, white lettering with three circular sewing designs being blue, pink and light 
green. 

 
18-02 The application of John Huff, 2400 Ayresdon Avenue, Huntingdon Valley, PA 19006 who 

seeks the Board’s recommendation to allow the construction of 12’ X 14’ wood gazebo 
with aluminum roof in the backyard of his home. The gazebo’s height will be 10’5”. 

 
 

A REPRESENTATIVE OF THE APPLICATION MUST ATTEND THE MEETING 
 
cc: Board of Commissioners 

Christopher R. Hoffman, Township Manager 
Louis Ranieri 
John Huff 


